
 

Appointment of new Chief Risk Officer and Deputy Chief Risk Officer 

 

Piraeus Bank announces that the Board of Directors of the Bank, at its meeting held on 

20.12.2017, has appointed Mr. Efthimios Kyriakopoulos, Executive General Manager, as new 

Chief Risk Officer to head the Group Risk Management Division.  Mr. Kyriakopoulos will 

assume his CRO duties from 1.1.2018. 

Furthermore, the Board of Directors, at its meeting held on 20.12.2017, has appointed                

Mr. Stamoulis Ioannis, Senior Director, as Deputy Chief Risk Officer to head the Group Risk 

Management Division. 

 


